Looking for a unique way to *give* this



Participate in FCB's Year-End Giving Campaign!



Look for your Giving Campaign insert included with this newsletter.

THE GIFT THAT KEEPS ON GIVING:



The holiday season is the perfect time to show those around you how much you care. If you have a "hard to buy for" person, *consider making a donation* in honor of him/her or in memory of someone special *as a gift this season*. Your donation will be recognized and a holiday card can be sent mentioning your gesture.

Every donation makes a difference in giving our clients hope and the assistance they need to reach their goals.

Fill out the enclosed envelope or visit our website at www.flblind.org to donate today.

The Florida Center for the Blind has complied with the registration requirements of the Solicitation of Contributions Act. Our registration number is CH979 and is currently valid until August 15, 2017. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINTED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.